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Baxter, Pixie

From: Miguel De La Cruz [mdelacruz@lovington.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 1:26 PM
To: Baxter, Pixie
Subject: RE: Permission to use data

 

I confirm the accuracy of the permitted capacity and average daily production and hereby do give permission to 

use the information which I provided. 

 

Miguel De La Cruz 

Utilities Director 

City of Lovington 

920 E. Avenue K 

P.O. Box 1268 

Lovington, New Mexico 88260 

phone: 575-396-2758 

fax: 575-396-6328 

cell: 575-704-9173 

 

From: Baxter, Pixie [mailto:Pixie.Baxter@tetratech.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 11:22 AM 
To: mdelacruz@lovington.org 

Subject: Permission to use data 

 

Dear Mr De La Cruz, 

Please confirm that the attached “Phone Log” representing the conversation we had on September 30 2010 

captured our conversation, specially the permitted capacity (2.7 MGD) and the average daily capacity (0.8 MGD)  of 

the Lovington Wastewater Treatment Facility. Please also confirm that this information, citing our telephone 

conversation on September 30 2010 as the reference , may be used in the ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

STATEMENT FOR THE PROPOSED FLUORINE EXTRACTION PROCESS AND DEPLETED URANIUM 

DECONVERSION PLANT IN LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO. 

To confirm 1) the accuracy of the permitted capacity and average daily production and 2) confirm permission to 

use the information you  provided, please “reply” to this mail and so state. Thank you very much for helping us tidy 

the administrative record. 

Pixie Baxter, 

Analyst 

 


